Kailohutohu Eaupapa Rawa

14 May 2012

Merrin Macleod
fyi-request-229-b7394bcd @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Merrin Macleod

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, | acknowledge receipt of
your letter requesting:

“ ...any documents from the years 2010-2012 related to Treasury Department research
into or costing of the sale or privatisation of TVNZ.”

Your request was received in this office on 14 May 2012 and will be responded to
under the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely
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Samara McDowell
Ministerial Co-ordinator

1 The Terace
PO Box3724
Wellington
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